
Road Review Committee 

Meeting 

 

April 13, 2011 

6:00 PM 

 

 

 

Members present: Chairman James Gendron, Jon Tufts, Fred Fay, David Woodsome, 

Roger Macomber and Committee Secretary Nancy Roberge  

 

Workshop called to order at 6:00 PM. 

 

Motion by Roger and 2
nd

 by Jim to approve the March 30, 2011 workshop minutes, 

approved 5-0. 

 

The question was asked why the Town doesn’t hire an engineer?  With all the money 

that has been spent on engineering fees over the years, hiring even just a part time 

engineer would pay for itself. Every road project the Committee proposes needs to 

be engineered to just even obtain an estimated price to do the project.  Without an 

engineer, there is no way that the Committee can provide the Selectman with an 

accurate price to complete a road project to their satisfaction. 

 

A letter has been received from a citizen on 20 Alder Drive in East Waterboro concerning 

the plowing of the road at the last snow storm and part of the pavement was torn up. 

 

Fred indicated that there was plow damage on Belanger drive as well.  Fred to take 

pictures of the plow damage for the Committees records. 

 

 

Motion by Jim 2
nd

 by Roge rto adjourn at 7:00 PM. 

 

The next meeting is May 11
th

 at 6:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

Nancy Roberge, 

Committee Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


